
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AFFAIRS AND CONSUMER PROTECTION 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

December 14,2012 

Mr. Simon Garber 
Chicago Carriage Cab Co. 
2617-25 S. Wabash 
Chicago, IL 60616 

Dear Mr. Garber: 

On behalf of the Chicago Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP), I 
would like to thank you for the very thoughtful gift from The Fruit Company. While I appreciate 
the gesture, I cannot accept your gift based upon the City's new Ethic's Policy. 

As a regulatory department, we have a zero gift policy. In essence, BACP personnel are 
prohibited from offering or receiving gifts, regardless of their value, to or from businesses we 
regulate. 

Best wishes for the Holiday Season and a Prosperous New Year. 

Sincerely, 

~&em~ar~y~~A-~­
Commissio 

cc: Steven l. Berlin 
Board of Ethics 

121 NORTH LASAI.U; STREET, ROOM 805. CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602 


